
March 3, 2014 
 
The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Town Council was called to order at 7:00 pm with the following 
members present: Mayor Matt Hull, Assistant Mayor Barry Levey, Council Members Richard Walton, 
Victoria Gudeman and Gina Ellis. 
 
Minutes from February 3, 2014 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $369,222.86 
 
Mayor Hull gave an update about the security cameras in the park. He said that the security company was 
waiting for the electrical equipment to be installed.  
 
Mr. Levey said that he spoke to Dave Felker from SHA regarding the pedestrian lighting possibility in 
conjunction with the streetscape project. He noted that the Potomac Edison rep would not be available to 
meet until the end of March to discuss the options available to the Town. There was discussion about what 
lighting SHA is intending to use and whether both pedestrian lighting and street lighting were necessary. 
 
Ms. Gudeman asked what the expenditure for Miracle Equipment was for. The Mayor said it was for the 
replacement of the broken slide in the park. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 


